AR GY L EY

THE @ OF EAST LONDON

Cathy Saunders
City Clerk

City of London
January 4, 2022
Dear Cathy,

This letter is to inform City Council that Melanie O’Brien (Madison’s Boutique & Consignment) has
resigned from the Board at the Argyle Business Improvement Association.

Sincerely,

S

Randy Sidhu
Executive Director
Argyle BIA

1815 Dundas Street, London ON N5W 3E6 Tel: 519-601-8002 www.argylebia.com
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